
   

           
 

The Editor  

World Journal of Stem Cells  

 

Sir/ Madam,  

 

This is with reference to the English Editing Certificate for non-native speakers. English is our 

second language and here in Pakistan the medium of education is English throughout the primary 

and higher school education as well as in graduate schools. I have published a lot of papers as 

principal author and I never consulted commercial services for language editing. I request you to 

kindly review the paper. I hope that you will find it appropriate for English language and 

grammar as well as scientific content.  

 

I thank you for your kind support  

 

 

      

Dr. Irfan Khan 

Assistant Professor 

Molecular Medicine  
 




